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KANSAS CITY, Mo. — This weekend, the Missouri Department of 

Transportation warns that drivers should expect delays along Interstate 435 

near the Missouri River on the Missouri side. 

MoDOT Kansas City also said drivers should get used to slowdowns in the 

area. 

Two lanes of northbound and southbound I-435 will be closed between 

Missouri 210 and Front Street from 10 p.m. Friday through 5 a.m. Monday 

for concrete pier work. 

The eastbound and westbound ramps from Missouri 210 to southbound I-

435 also will be closed this weekend for concrete pier work. 

The work is in preparation for a two-year rehabilitation project, which 

begins in March 2020, and will reduce northbound and southbound lanes of 

I-435 between Missouri 210 and Front Street to one lane. 

The closures will have a significant impact on traffic in the area immediately 

south of Worlds of Fun. 
 
Suggested Route: 

1.  I-70 west to I-29/I-35 north (Exit 2G) 

2.  North on I-29/I-35 to MO-210 (Armour Road, Exit 6). 

3.  East on Armour Road (MO-210) to Walker Road (SR-1) (3/4 Mile). 

4.  Left (north) on Walker Road (MO-1) to Clay Edwards Drive (One block). 

5.  Left (west) on Clay Edwards Drive.  Follow curve to second drive into 
Visitor parking lot.  Use this lot because the Health Services Pavilion is on 
the south end of the building complex. 

6.  Take elevator to ground level. 

7.  Cross drive to Cross drive to Health Services Pavilion. 


